Cheyenne Theater Meeting Minutes

January 1, 2024

Attending: Board Members Pat Cress, Larry Barnes, and
Robert Grace; and Manager Jessica Lee.

The meeting was held at 6:00 PM, in the Cheyenne Theater lobby.
We have a quorum of 3 attending.

We didn't have a financial report, as the meeting was held on a holiday, and the data had not
been generated yet.

The_minutes of the last meeting, which were in the meeting notice email, were approved by
acclamation.

We discussed the year-end financials which Robert sent out earlier today. Essentially, the
tickets sold and total income were nearly identical to last year and down about 30% from
2018, a pre-covid year. We think that the writer's strike hurt us during 2023. We have hope for
2024!

Jessica said the staff did the Thrift Store on December 9, and raised $444.09, so their total is
now $10,858.33, and $11,458 including donations.

There were minor issues on concession staff availability at one point, but the popcorn give-away
went okay.

Pat attended the City Christmas party. It went well.
Dan has been visiting with contractors and is moving forward on the renovation, Pat reported.

We adjourned at 6:35 PM.


https://www.cheyennetheater.com/history/December_4_2023_Minutes.pdf

